
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
UPDATE IN RELATION TO SHARE PURCHASE PLAN 

 
Monday, 23 December 2019, Brisbane: Bank of Queensland Limited (BOQ) provides the following 
update in relation to the Share Purchase Plan (SPP) following the closing of the SPP at 5:00pm 
(Sydney time) on Friday, 20 December 2019.  The SPP was announced by BOQ on 25 November 2019 
in conjunction with BOQ’s fully underwritten $250 million institutional placement. 
 
The SPP was extremely well supported with BOQ having received applications for approximately $90 
million from shareholders, which remain subject to final reconciliation and clearing of payments. 
 
The issue price per new fully paid ordinary share (Share) under the SPP will be $7.27 per Share, which 
represents a 2% discount to the VWAP1 of BOQ shares traded on ASX between 16 December 2019 
and 20 December 2019 (inclusive).  
 
As a result of the strong support for the SPP received from shareholders, BOQ has decided to accept 
all valid applications from Eligible Shareholders2 in full with no scale back to be applied.  
 
Accordingly, BOQ expects to raise approximately $90 million under the SPP, with the final amount 
and number of shares to be issued expected to be announced on or around 30 December 2019, once 
the reconciliation process is complete. 
 
BOQ expects the Shares to be issued on Thursday, 2 January 2020 and to commence trading on ASX 
on Friday, 3 January 2020. 
 
 
  

                                                 
1 Volume weighted average price. 
2 An eligible shareholder is a registered holder of BOQ shares on the Record Date (being 7:00pm (Sydney time) on 22 
November 2019, have a registered address in either Australia or New Zealand, do not hold BOQ shares on behalf of another 
person who resides outside Australia or New Zealand, and are not acting for the account or benefit of a person in the 
United States (Eligible Shareholder). 
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Disclaimer 
This announcement does not constitute an offer of any securities (including Shares) for sale or issue, and is not 
a prospectus, product disclosure statement or any other disclosure or offering document under Australian law 
or the law of any other jurisdiction. This announcement has been prepared for publication in Australia and may 
not be released to US wire services or distributed in the United States. This announcement does not constitute 
an offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to buy, securities in the United States or any other jurisdiction. Any 
securities described in this announcement have not been, and will not be, registered under the U.S. Securities 
Act of 1933 (U.S. Securities Act) and may not be offered or sold in the United States except in transactions 
exempt from, or not subject to, the registration requirements of the U.S. Securities Act and applicable US state 
securities laws. 
 
This announcement is not financial product advice or investment advice, nor is it legal, accounting or tax 
advice. This announcement is not a recommendation to acquire Shares, will not form part of any contract for 
the acquisition of Shares and has been prepared without taking into account the objectives, financial situation 
and particular needs of individuals. 
 
Authorised for release by: George Frazis, Managing Director and CEO 


